
Reporting Information for the CARES Act--Higher Education Emergency Relief 
Fund--Institutional Portion 
 

1. On May 22, 2020, Bucknell University returned a signed Certification and Agreement 
to the U. S. Department of Education to receive $973,227 in CARES Act (Higher 
Education Emergency Relief Fund-Institutional Portion) funding. These funds were 
used in order to partially pay for the room and board credits the University issued to 
students in March 2020 due to the disruption of campus operations caused by the 
coronavirus.  
 

2. Bucknell University drew down the funds on June 5, 2020.   


